
PARKING STRUCTURE 3
Civil Improvement Impacts

Monday, March 6 through Friday, April 28, 2023
ACTIVITY
To facilitate civil improvements, Parking Structure 3 will experience impacts beginning 
Monday, March 6 through Friday, April 28, 2023. As part of this work, Level 1 of the 
structure will be converted from a Passenger Pick-Up area to Valet & Premium Parking. 
The Taxi Pick-Up area will remain as is.

PHASE 1: MONDAY, MARCH 6 - SUNDAY, APRIL 2
Impacts: Levels 1 & 2 closed; Arrivals Level entrance closed - guests directed to use 
Departures Level entrance for access.

PHASE 2: MONDAY, APRIL 3 - FRIDAY, APRIL 28
Impacts: Levels 3 - 5 closed; Departures Level entrance closed - guests directed to use 
Arrivals Level entrance for access.

During construction, vertical circulation will be maintained throughout the structure, as well 
as ingress to and egress from the parking garage. Please plan ahead for potential delays 
and always use caution when traveling near construction areas.

For questions please contact ABM at 310-646-2911. This is a 24/7 number.

Issued 3.1.23

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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